
RENOVATION NEWS 
 

CLOSED: WEDNESDAY, OCT. 19 

OPEN: SATURDAY, OCT. 29 
 
 

WE’RE MOVING! …to the other side of the building that is. 

The LLD will close to the public starting on October 19 through the 28, reopening on Saturday 
October 29.   

 

WHO: LLD staff, construction, design, and moving teams  

WHAT: A closure and coordinated move from Phase 1 to Phase 2 of the renovation involving 
staff, offices, collections, and service points 

WHERE: Moving from the east end of the building to the west end of the building 

WHEN: Beginning Wednesday, October 19 through Friday, October 28 

WHY: This renovation was planned as a two-phase renovation to allow for maximum patron 
convenience. Keeping one half of the LLD open, while the other half is under construction, keeps 
most service points operational and collections accessible. With minimal closure periods, the 
LLD can successfully serve its residents while undergoing a major renovation.  
 
 

PARKING: Starting Saturday, October 29, patrons may park and enter the Library through the 
new main entrance on Front Street. Supplemental parking will be available via the lot on 
Kingston (south side). Patrons parking on the south side of the building should use the sidewalk 
on Kingston to access the main entrance on Front Street.  

COLLECTIONS: The west side of the building will temporarily house collections from Youth, Adult, 
and Teen in a consolidated arrangement. This configuration allows us to provide the maximum 
amount of materials during Phase 2 construction.   

STAFF: Circulation, Youth, and Adult Services staff will station public service desks together. Staff 
will also be available on the public floor for assistance.  

PUBLIC COMPUTERS: Due to space constraints, public computer use will be limited. The LLD will 
have a reduced amount of publicly accessible computers and will have time limits.  

CURBSIDE PICK-UP: Pick-ups will occur in the Front Street lot. Patrons will receive information 
regarding a designated parking spot for pick-up. NOTE: A new drive-up service window will be 
installed in Phase 2! 

DURATION: It is anticipated that the renovation project will be completed in early 2023.  
The LLD will host a grand opening for the entire community upon completion! 


